Comments from 2017 FHAO attendees:


I can't tell you how meaningful the Holocaust and Human Behavior Course was to me, both personally and professionally.  In reflecting about my experience in Boston, I can truly say that I am changed.  In almost 30 years as a teacher, I've never had such well-executed and important professional development.  I'm at school now working on implementing the program in each grade, 6-8.  

Thank you to you and the Fellowship for their generous support of our team from Palm Beach County.  If there is anything I can do to be more involved with the Fellowship, please let me know.  

Best Regards,
Chuck Hagy


I cannot even begin to express how the course has changed my life and my view of the world. 

I have been so incredibly emotional since my return and have such a hunger to learn more and more about the holocaust now. I cannot wait to share what I've learned with my students. It is just such powerful material and an amazing way to teach students about this horrible time. 

I'll give you a call this week to tell you more about it! It was just an amazing experience. Please thank the Fellowship for me.

Blessings,
Chrissie Ferguson


Without a doubt, the seminar held in Boston was the most informative and reflective educational experience of my career.  I was confronted with historical events, actions, and inaction that caused professional and personal questions about my own behaviors and beliefs.

The complexity of the presentations was so powerful.  Interactive strategies and lessons gave new spirit and insight to my classroom and relationships.  Indeed, I am truly grateful.

Most sincerely,
Barbara Johnson
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I cannot thank the Fellowship enough for enabling me to take "The Holocaust and Human Behavior" seminar!
It was most definitely one of the greatest professional and personal experiences I've had, and I would not have been able to afford it had it not been for the generosity of the Fellowship! 

When Maureen Carter initially discussed the possibility of the seminar with me, I was a bit hesitant.  I wasn't certain I wanted to study such an intense subject for a week.  My concerns, I quickly learned, were unwarranted.  Not only were there multiple highlights for the week, there were multiple highlights every day!  I left with a greater appreciation and deeper understanding of the time period, and I left with countless ways to better educate my students - and I'm excited to start!  With reference to teaching, what I appreciate most is that we're given personal support facilitation from Facing History!

I would recommend everyone take "The Holocaust and Human Behavior" seminar!

Again, I heartfeltly thank you and the Fellowship!

Most appreciatively,
Steve Gordon
